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Dear Landmarks Commission,

I think that the proposed new development at 3415 Monroe St. is too
large.  It is going to loom over the Arbor House, which is a little gem
for our neighborhood.  I hope that the commission will agree and require
that the developers scale back their project.

Martin Zanni
Neighborhood Resident

 Cross St.
Madison WI 53711

--
Martin Zanni
Department of Chemistry
University of Wisconsin-Madison
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